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Special Readiness Newsletter – The Power of Change: Improving the Lives of Women, a Rotary Forum on January 22, 2015.
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25 years ago women were permitted to join Rotary clubs. And join they did. There is not a single club in our district that has not either survived or thrived thanks to their presence. Three of our next four District 7910 Governors are women. 

We’re now in a new stage in which Rotary is helping to harness the power of women to not only meet our well known philosophy of service, but where Rotary itself is playing a powerful role in changing the lives of girls, women and their families by improving education and access to it, reducing violence against them, giving them the tools to advance. Think for a minute of the role that Rotary played in the life of Malala Yousafzai, who just won a Nobel Peace Prize.  
So please join us on January 22. We’ll hear from three powerful change agents, have an opportunity to discuss issues, and focus on ways Rotarians and their clubs can help support their organizations though membership and contributions, keeping in mind that they address two of Rotary International’s six areas of focus (1) child and maternal health and (2) peace and conflict resolution.  
Honored Speakers
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Razia Jan of Razia’s Ray of Hope  is being honored for her dedication to improving the lives of young women and girls in Afghanistan through community-based education. Founded on the belief that education is key to positive, peaceful change for current and future generations,  the Foundation strives to provide opportunities to learn and grow in a safe, nurturing environment, empowering girls and women so that they may work toward brighter futures. 

Razia Jan is an Afghan native, a CNN Top 10 Hero and tireless humanitarian. She is also the Past President of the Rotary Club of Duxbury. In 2011 Razia was honored by the Duxbury Rotary Club with their inaugural Amazing Woman of the Year Award, and she has also won numerous Rotary International Peace Awards. Rotary Alumni Association of Greater New England (RAAGNE) www.raagne.com has, as an initial project, helped to fund Razia's work. www.raziasrayofhope.org
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Craig Norberg-Bohm of Jane Doe Inc. is being honored for his work as Co-founder and Coordinator of the Massachusetts White Ribbon Day Campaign: www.janedoe.org/whiteribbonday. White Ribbon is the world’s largest movement of men and boys working to end violence against women and girls, promote gender equity, healthy relationships and a new vision of masculinity. Men wear white ribbons as a pledge to never commit, condone or remain silent about violence against women and girls. Since 1991, the White Ribbon campaign has spread to over 60 countries around the world. Through education and awareness raising, White Ribbon is developing both tools and models that challenge negative, outdated concepts of manhood and inspire men to understand and embrace the incredible potential they have to be part of the positive change. 
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 Mary Valentine "Val" Callahan began her journey with Rotary in 1992 in Washingtonville, NY. She became her club's first female president. Val and her family hosted a Rotary exchange student from France. In 2007, Val joined the Rotary Club of Worcester Massachusetts which is proudly celebrating its 103nd anniversary. As Foundation Chair, Val spearheaded a successful campaign to make her club a 100% Paul Harris Fellow Club. In 2010, Val was the GSE Team Leader to Korea. Since then, she has hosted the dynamic incoming teams from Korea, India and Brazil. In 2011, Val hosted a delightful Gift of Life girl from the Dominican Republic, Hilda Reyes. The two year old child had life-saving cardiac surgery at Children's Hospital Boston. In addition, she has hosted an incoming couple from England in a Rotary Friendship Exchange.   Recently, Val wrote a Rotary Global Grant which will fund a girls' school in West Bengal, India, the Piyali Learning Center.  The school is dedicated to preventing girls from being sold and trafficked.  The school is teaching and empowering  girls with the skills necessary to be successful in life.  Val  has spent her adult life as a teacher and administrator, so this project is dear to her heart. As District 7910 2014-15 Governor Val is known as an enthusiastic club visitor and speaker with a keen eye on making Rotary an enjoyable place for club Rotarians. She is making great strides in improving district communications.  http://www.rotary7910.org/
The Forum is being sponsored by the Rotary Clubs of Nashoba Valley and Concord. 
Date: January 22, 2015     Time: 7-8:00pm Location:  The Fenn School, Concord    Ward Hall
516 Monument Street, Concord
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Register at www.rotary7910.org or 978-627-4135.

For more information,visit www.nashobarotary.org,www.facebook.com/NashobaRotary, or www.concordmarotary.org.
This Readiness newsletter was edited by Ron Goodenow, Rotary Club of Westborough, ron.goodenow@gmail.com   Comments and ideas welcome.
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Rotary Forum

The Power of Change:

Improving the Lives of Women

Discover how leading organizations work selflessly to develop solutions to the
many challenges facing women, locally and around the world.

The evening will feature a panel discussion by three community leaders whose work advances the
lives of women. Rotary will recognize these humanitarians as
Agents of Change.

Coffee and Dessert to follow the program

Through education, we can become empowered: listen, learn, support their efforts and lead your
own cultural shifts. Help build a more peaceful and more equitable world.

Sponsored by the Rotary Clubs of Nashoba Valley and Concord in recognition of
25 years of Women in Rotary

Become Inspired

THURSDAY, January 22, 2015 (snow Date: 1/29/2015)
Fenn School, WARD HALL, 516 Monument Street, Concord
7 pm - 8 pm ¢ Doors open at 6:30pm
Free Admission, Contributions to participating organizations welcome

Featuring: Razia Jan, Razia’s Ray of Hope Foundation
Craig Norberg-Bohm, Jane Doe Inc.
Governor, Valentine Callahan, Rotary District 7910
Register at: www.rotary7910.org or 978-627-4135

Rotary JOIN LEADERS | EXCHANGE IDEAS | TAKE ACTION




